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TOPIC: NEW UR APPLICATION FORM AVAILABLE 
 
 
 As you may remember, the Texas Department of Insurance has adopted new guidelines 
for utilization review agents performing utilization review for workers’ compensation cases in 
Texas.  The new rules necessitated the adoption of a new application form.  All entities 
performing workers’ compensation utilization review must complete this application.   
 
 A copy of the application and the final language of the new rule are attached.  If you have 
any questions concerning the new rule, please call Erin Allen at 512/435-2181. 
  


